
Follow-Up on Interdisciplinary Research 

Participation 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up regarding your participation in our 

interdisciplinary research project titled "[Project Title]." Your insights and contributions are 

invaluable to our study, and I wanted to express my gratitude for your involvement. 

As we progress, we would love to hear any thoughts or feedback you may have about the 

experience so far. Additionally, if you have any questions or need further clarification about the 

project or your role, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your participation and support. We look forward to our continued 

collaboration! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[University Name]  

[Contact Information] 


